
Bulletin No. 992 

Friday 26th November 2021 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
It has been lovely to hear all our pupils singing in school this week; preparing for their 
Christmas performances which are going to be fabulous.  The next few weeks are certainly 
very busy, but also very enjoyable for all, please keep a close eye on Class Dojo for all the 
details you need.  If you are unsure of anything at all, please do feel free to contact your 
Form teachers. 
 
From Monday, the annual House Chocolate Competition will be underway. We are asking for 
pupils to bring in chocolate and leave in their house colour box in the main entrance hall. At 
the end of the week, the chocolate will be weighed and the house with the heaviest amount 
of chocolate will have a special treat at lunchtime the following week.  All the chocolate will 
be donated to the Christmas Fair, and will be used at the Chocolate Tombola.  Next Friday will 
be a non-uniform day for all our pupils in return for bringing a bottle of something to donate 
to the Christmas Fair.   
 
Please do join us for our Christmas Fair next Saturday, 4th December from 11.30-2.30pm. We 
missed this greatly last year, so we are all excited to be holding this event again. The Friends 
of Lady Lane work so hard to put on the Fair and if anyone is able to offer some help – it 
would be greatly appreciated.  If you do feel you can give an hour of support on either Friday 
3rd December in the early evening to help set up or at the Fair on Saturday, please do email: 
friendsofllps@gmail.com.    

 
Please do check our school page on Class Dojo regularly, we will be posting all the ‘need to 
know’ details about all the Christmas events coming up.  

 
 Have a lovely weekend,  
 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 

Please note that Crèche in the afternoon on 
Friday 3rd & 17th December will be held in the 

Kindergarten Classroom  
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Monday 
 

Pizza 
Coleslaw & 

Batons 
 

Iced Sponge 
Cake 

 
 

Tuesday 
 

Spaghetti 
Bolognaise 

 
Apple Crumble 

& Custard 
 

Quorn & Halal 
Option  

Wednesday 
 

Cowboy 
Casserole & 

Baked Potatoes 
 

Mandarin 
Cheesecake 

 
*Quorn & Halal 

Option 

Thursday 
 

Beef Stew 
& Yorkshire 
Puddings 

 
Jelly & Custard 

 
Quorn & Halal 

Option 
  

Friday 
 

Fish Cakes, 
Potatoes  

& Sweetcorn 
 

Melon  
Salad 

 December 
 
Monday 29th November – Friday 3rd December – House Chocolate Competition 
Friday 3rd  - Non-Uniform Day  (Bring a Bottle for the Tombola) 
 
Saturday 4th– School Fair 11.30-2.30pm 

Tuesday 7th – F2/3 Nativity Performance A 9.00 am  

Wednesday 8th - F2/3 Nativity Performance B 9.00am 

Thursday 9th – KG/F1 Nativity Performance A 9.00 am  

Friday 10th - KG/F1 Nativity Performance B 9.00 am 

Friday 10th - Junior Carol Service, All Saints Church, 7.00 pm   

Wednesday 15th – Infant Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 16th – Junior Christmas Lunch 

Friday 17th – Talent Show & Close for Christmas 

 

 

 

 

If school will not be opening due to a heavy fall of snow or in fact closed for any reason, we will issue a 

text message and post on Class Dojo. Sometimes it is possible to open the school later than usual to 

allow us to secure the site and make it as safe as possible, and again we would use our text messaging 

service/Class Dojo to notify you of this. In some instances, when conditions worsen during the school 

day, please take the initiative to collect your child as soon as possible.  

There is no necessity to telephone, just come. We would, of course, remain in school until the last child 

has been collected. It would be inappropriate for children to be left in Crèche under such circumstances 

and all after-school activities would likewise be cancelled. If conditions are extremely icy, please do not 

take any undue risk to yourselves (or your cars!). In such circumstances we will understand if your child 

is later than usual getting to school, or you decide not to risk the journey at all. Much better to be safe 

than sorry, for you and especially your children, are very precious, again there is no need to telephone 

the school.  

 

Mr N Saunders 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Santa Claus IS coming to town! 
  

The Friends of Lady Lane Park School are excited to announce that this year’s 
Christmas Fair will take place on: 

Saturday 4th December, from 11:30am to 2:30pm in the School Hall. 
There will be a: 

 Christmas Raffle: 
Win a Bungee Jump, Paintballing, Family Portrait and many more great prizes.  

Tickets available from the week before the Fair and on the day. 
Winners announced at the end of the Fair. 

  

Chocolate and Bottle Tombola 
Festive Fare; Tea, coffee, cakes, biscuits and pies from the Café. 

‘New to You’ stall for all your uniform needs 
Christmas Crafts & Music. 

  
And of course,  

the BIG man himself: 

SANTA!!! 
  

This year we’d love to invite you all to contribute cakes and buns to our new 
Cake Stall.  

So get those aprons on, and get baking! More details to follow. 
  

And finally: 
Thank you all so much for your wonderful Friends of Lady Lane logo design 

entries.  
We will keep the competition open until the end of the Christmas Fair,  

where we will announce the winners! 
  

Ho Ho Ho 
  

The Friends of Lady Lane Park School ( email: friendsofllps@gmail.com ) 
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School Council would like your help in supporting the Salvation  
Army Christmas Toy Appeal. 
 
Please bring an unwrapped Christmas present to school, for  
children and young people who may not receive as much this  
Christmas. 
 
By giving a gift to our Christmas Present Appeal you can make a  
real difference in someone's life  at Christmas. 
 
Thank you,  School Council 

0-3 years:  dolls, teddy bears, cot mobiles, baby clothes, bath 
toys, CDs of suitable music and nursery rhymes, puzzles 
3-5: dolls and action figures, cars, lorries, DVDs and CDs (music 
and nursery rhymes), colouring sets, pencils, crayons, books, 
puzzles 
5-9: educational games & toys, stationery (colouring sets, 
pencils, crayons, school sets), CDs & family friendly DVDs, 
books, puzzles, wordsearch, crosswords 
9-12: games and toys, stationery, DVDs, books, t-shirts, hair 
accessories, gloves, scarves, hats 
13-16: books, make-up and toiletries (please try to ensure 
non-allergic ingredients if possible), gloves, scarves, hats, t-
shirts, hair accessories and gift vouchers 




